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Upcoming Events 

July 2023 

 

4th- American Independence 

Day. 

 

5th – NHS 75th birthday  

 

13th Shark awareness day  

 

20th - Anniversary of the moon 

landing 54 years ago.  

 

18TH - Preschool concert.  

 

28th –Tiger day.  

 

31st International friendship day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Welcome: We are delighted to welcome Emily to our Preschool team. Emily has a 
wealth of experience to share with us and is Level 3, SENCO and Forest school 
qualified. We look forward to Emily introducing and sharing her ideas as well as 
supporting children with SEN.  
 
 
Preschool concert and graduation: We are looking forward to this year’s graduation 
concert, this will be held on Tuesday 18th July at St Mary’s Church hall. You should have 
already received information about the concert and your child’s part. The children have 
been busy practicing and are looking forward to sharing this with you.  
 
 
Garden: Now the weather is improving please can we ask parents to ensure they are 
providing appropriate clothing to enable your child to take full advantage of all the 
activities within the garden, with a change of clothes in their bag. This should include 
a named sun hat.   
 
 
School leavers: Sadly, it is the time of year again where we start to say farewell to the 
oldest children in the nursery as they leave us to move on to school. If your child is 
leaving us, please let us know and remember to give us four weeks’ notice when their 
last day will be. 
 
 
Free Early Education: If your child is due to receive Free Early Education from 
September you should have now received the parent declaration form to complete. 
Please can we ask that this is returned to us as soon as possible. If you are eligible for 
30 hours childcare please ensure the code you have received has been sent over to us.  
 
 
Monthly home challenge: Each month we set a home challenge for the children to take 
part in at home with their family. We would love to see photos of the children taking 
part in the challenge.  Due to the month of July being dedicated to the beloved Ice 
Cream, we would like to see as many of your Ice Cream creations, including different 
colours, size, shape and flavours.  
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Over the past month in Ducklings and Twitchits we have been enjoying exploring healthy 
eating and have used lots of fruit and vegtables during our play to help support and 
encourage this. We have also been keen to use calm colours to explore textures such as 
play dough, foam and materials. Over the coming month we will be looking at the different 
sounds of the enviroment and how we can create these sounds using objects.  
 
 
 

        
During the last few weeks we have been exploring dinosaurs, transport and world 
environment day, world ocean day and healthy eating activities. We have enjoyed looking 
at big and small, exploring vegetables in the soil and exploring bugs in gelli play. Over the 
coming month we will be exploring shark awareness day, with deep sea and exploring 
space with the moon landing.  
 

           
 
This month the Nutkins have been enjoying taking part in animal exploration, we have 
separately been looking at sea creatures, zoo and farm animals, where we have used sea 
shells to create pictures and explore sand trays, and made fish to display on our new board. 
Next month we will be exploring transport and looking at holidays and how we travel with 
our families, also including how we arrive and go home from nursery.  
 
 
 

                     
 
In the last month we were very excited to have a fire engine visit us as we looked at people 
who help us topic, we enjoyed learning all about the equipment on the fire engine and 
how it works and liked hearing the siren, and seeing the flashing lights and the water hose. 
We have also been enjoying taking part in rol eplay vets where we have learnt how to look 
after a variety of anaimals and the care that they require. Over the coming month we are 
moving on to a new topic which is dinosaurs, and are excited to be taking part in our 
concert in a couple of weeks time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday celebrations 

This month we would like to 
wish a Happy Birthday to: 

Alfie 
Mia 
Ellis 

Casey  
Penny 
Rajan 

Ayame 
Isabella 

Lua 
Christos 
Andrew 

We hope you all have a 
wonderful day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Employee of the 

month 

This month we say a big well 

done to Zoe and Tasmina,  

 

              
 

Both Zoe and Tasmina have 

been setting up amazing 

activities, interacting with the 

children and taking part in the 

daily routines. Well Done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recent Highlights 

 

 

Ducklings 

And 

Twitchits 

     

 

 

Tiggys 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nutkins
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